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Meeting Minutes   Date – December 19, 2018 

     Time – 6:40 
 

TOPIC    DISCUSSION 
 
Welcome /  Minutes were tabled until the next meeting because everyone did not 

receive them. D. White welcomed all SAC members.      

  

D. White gave us a detailed review of the 2018-2019 School 
Improvement Plan.  K-1, will now alternate reading and math for their 

weekly PLC’s (instead of reading only).  Also, tardy concerns need to 
be brought to the attention of Ms. Wolfe, and teachers need to follow 

up with Ms. Wolfe.  Teachers are NOT notified when a family 

receives a BTIP letter.   
 

The Social Emotional Learning Plan was implemented in September 
2018 by the district to make sure our kids are ok.  Mrs. Settles will 
train Mrs. White and the grade chairs.  The grade chairs will then train 

the teachers on their respective teams.  
    

Dr. Eric Miller    Additions to our previously discussed crunch time plan were shared.  
Ms. Condee, Ms. Nolan, and Mrs. Q. Jackson will assist with the 

writing.  We now have quarterly mock assessments instead of monthly 
ones, to give teachers more time in between testing to teach.  Teachers 
personalized IFC’s, since every class is different.  We will have a 

January multi-standard mock and a March multi-standard mock.  The 
intermediate grades (4th and 5th) will also receive push in support from 

selected para professionals.  
  

Policy 2120 was discussed, Emergency Training for All (even 
substitute teachers) 
   

Policy 2150 was also discussed, ID Safer Spaces.  For Phase 1, 
$30,000,000 will be disbursed starting January 2019. Instillation of 

cameras and intercoms in hallways and playground, should be 
completed by September 2019.  We’re not sure when Phase 2 will 

begin. Phase 3 will focus more on the wants of schools, so those will 
most likely not be funded by the district.        
 

Questions, Concerns, Comments   Ms. April shared that PTA wants to put in a kickball field in the area 
behind Coach Johnson’s portable.  
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Ms. April suggested that team sports should be included in PE.  Dr. 
Miller stated that Coach Johnson could include team sports in her 

lessons.    
 

  D. White made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 PM.  Dr. 
Miller seconded it and the motion passed.   

 


